[bookmark: _GoBack]Here at Dunore Consultancy we’ve been speaking with a lot of businesses whose current energy contracts are due to expire in 2018; however, their energy brokers are pushing them to sign-up to new energy contracts now even though their current contracts don’t end until next year. Sound familiar?
Does your current contract have a few months left to run? If yes, then we advise not to rush to sign-up to a new contract just yet.
Typically, energy prices increase over the Winter months so now isn’t necessarily the best time to switch.
Once we get through the Winter, the prices are more likely to fall so we are advising businesses to sit tight for the time being and to enjoy the festive season. What we do recommend is that you request a no obligation consultation, we’ll contact you in the New Year to discuss your situation and prices available.Once we get through the Winter, the prices are more likely to fall so we are advising businesses to sit tight for the time being and to enjoy the festive season. What we do recommend is that you request a free consultation, we’ll contact you in the New Year to discuss your situation and prices available.

